

Headteacher Mrs Delia Cooper

School Hill, Chilham, Canterbury, Kent. CT4 8DE Email: headteacher@chilham.kent.sch.uk

Telephone 01227 730442 Website: www.chilham.kent.sch.uk

18th October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Peacocks Swimming Lessons Thursdays 3rd November -1st December

We have arranged for the children to swim on Thursday mornings for 5 weeks at Faversham Pool. They will travel by coach, departing school at 9:45am and returning in time for lunch. Mrs Smith and Mr Dendy will accompany them.

There is no cost to families; however, please could you complete the consent form on ParentMail by Friday 22nd October.

Children should wear the following for swimming, and earrings MUST be removed:

Girls: One-piece swimsuit (not bikinis), hair bands for shoulder length hair, goggles where needed (children must be able to fit themselves).

Boys: Trunks or swim shorts (these must be above the knee and not baggy beach style swim shorts), goggles where needed (children must be able to fit themselves).

We are very much looking forward to our swimming, and to working with the children to improve their confidence, skill base and abilities in the water. Above all, we want them to have fun in developing their abilities in the water each week.

Kind regards

Delia Cooper Headteacher

Dhie Cooper





